
Follow-Up on Charity Board Partnership 

Discussions 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our recent 

discussions regarding the potential partnership between [Your Organization's Name] and 

[Recipient's Organization's Name]. 

We truly value the opportunity to collaborate with your esteemed board and believe that our 

combined efforts can make a significant impact in our community. 

As we discussed, we are excited about the possibility of aligning our missions and exploring 

ways to maximize our collective resources. If there are any updates or further information you 

require from us, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


